
Nutrition  Facts
Serving Size

Item # 552596
Desc: Mexican Taco Snack Mix

1/3 cup (30g)            
Servings Per Container Varied                   
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552596  Mexican Taco Snack Mix
Ing: Corn Chips w/flax (yellow corn masa,
flax seed, soybean oil, salt), Sesame Sticks
(unbleached wheat flour (malted barley
flour), soybean oil, sesame seeds, bulgur
wheat, pepper sauce seasoning (tomato
powder, salt, corn flour, maltodextrin, onion
powder, sour cream powder (cream,
maltodextrin, cultured buttermilk, reduced
lactose whey, nonfat milk, natural flavor,
autolyzed yeast, sodium citrate, sour cream
cultures), MSG, green bell pepper powder,
garlic powder, spices, pepper sauce powder,
(aged red peppers, vinegar, salt), jalapeno
pepper powder, citric acid, chili pepper),
salt, beet powder, turmeric), Corn Sticks
(yellow corn masa, soybean oil, chili lemon
seasoning (maltodextrin, salt, paprika,
spice, citric acid, onion powder, tomato
powder, garlic powder, nat. flavor, chili
pepper, paprika extract, cocoa powder,
partially hydrogenated soybean oil)), Corn
Twists (yellow corn masa, yellow corn flour,
soybean oil, oat flour (contains wheat),
chili cheese seasoning (salt, maltodextrin,
onion powder, whey, cream powder, tomato
powder, spices, nat. flavors, cheddar and
swiss cheeses (milk, cheese cultures, salt,
enzymes), sunflower oil, corn syrup solids,
chili pepper, dextrose, garlic powder, less
than 2% of paprika, buttermilk solids, sodium
diacetate, hydrolyzed soy protein, citric
acid, disodium phosphate, butter, art. colors
(yellow 5 lake, yellow 6 lake, yellow 6,
yellow 5), sodium caseinate, art. flavors,
lactic acid, disodium inosinate, disodium
guanylate), tapioca starch, salt, sunflower
lecithin), Rice Crackers (rice, soy sauce
(water, soybean, wheat, salt), sugar, tapioca
starch, seaweed, sesame seeds, red 40, yellow
6), Salsa Corn Sticks (yellow corn masa,
soybean oil, salsa seasoning, (corn flour,
tomato powder, whey powder, salt, natural
flavoring, bell pepper powder, onion powder,
spice, paprika extract, annatto extract,
torula yeast, garlic powder, beet powder),
Taco Seasoning (salt, chili powder, (chili,
cumin, oregano, spices, salt), dextrose,
garlic, cumin, paprika, cayenne pepper, red
pepper, soybean oil, garlic powder, silicon
dioxide, extractives of paprika), cumin.
**Contains: Milk, Wheat, and Soybean
Ingredients.
**Packaged in a facility that also processes
products containing: peanuts, tree nuts,
soybeans, milk, egg, fish, crustaceans
shellfish and wheat ingredients.
Product information/materials may change.
Refer to the package or call for updates.
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